
 

 

 

 

September 14, 2022 

Office of the Code Reviser:  

Consistent with RCW 34.05.335 and WAC 1-21-060, the Washington State Liquor and 
Cannabis Board is withdrawing its preproposal statement of inquiry (CR-101) filed as 
WSR 22-11-032 on May 11, 2022, regarding definitions and the evaluation of additives, 
solvents, ingredients or compounds used in the production of cannabis products.   
 

                  
  

David Postman 
                  Chair   


